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Jim French <jimfrench74@gmail.com> Tue, Feb 4, 2014 at 7:28 PM
To: psc@utah.gov

Dear Public Senice Commission,

Please do not grant Rocky Mountain Power's request to charge net metering customers an extra $4.25 per
month for the "privilege" of net metering. | understand that RMP incurs a cost for net metering customers in that
they provide a net meter card for the digital meters and probably hire personnel to run the program, HOWEVER,
the external costs that the COMPANY inflicts on the people of Utah far outweigh anything that RMP has to pay
for customers to net meter. With approximately 82% of Utah's electric power generated by coal, the extemal
health, emironmental and economic costs are huge.

If anything, Rocky Mauntain Power or the State of Utah should pay a feed-in tariff to those who generate extra
grid power, especially during the high demand summer months.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment. Please keep me up to date on Dockst 13-035-14.

Sincerely,

Jim French

1604 Harvard Ave.

Salt Lake City, UT 84105
801-618-5848
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